
July 12, 1996 

 

 

 

Mrs. Dianna Millichamp 

RR 3 Box 2 

Elgin, ONTARIO 

K0G 1E0 CANADA 

 

Dear Mrs. Millichamp: 

 

Thank you for your letter of June 20, 1996. 

 

The Review Board has forwarded the film of KTVT outtakes, taken in November 1963, to the 

National Archives at College Park, Maryland.  It is now part of the President John F. Kennedy 

Assassination Records Collection.  To obtain a copy of the film, members of the public should 

contact: 

 

National Archives  

JFK Assassination Records Collection 

8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, MD 20740-6001 

 

or call (301) 713-6620. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


